
My name is Amanda Kujala and I would like to express my interest for running for a position on the 
board of directors for the Causeway on Gull Association.  

 

A little bit about myself, I was selected to serve on the ad hoc committee for 2024 and I have truly 
enjoyed learning more about the process and understanding more about what is really involved in the 
amount of work that goes into keeping the association going. My primary focus for 2024 has been 
working on the brand new website. It is still a work in progress, but I think we’ve made some good 
headway on it. I have worked in the customer service industry for over 20 years in my current position 
along with working with data analytics with that company and in customer service in general for my 
whole life. I live in Northern Minnesota with my husband. We own one week - unit six week nine. I 
inherited it from my father when he retired to Florida in around 2007. We enjoy the time we can spend 
there with our friends and family although currently as we both work full-time, we don’t generally get to 
stay for the whole week. I also have a BS degree in Technical Management. 

 

We all know that Resort needs work and unfortunately, it’s not an easy fix, but the only way we’re going 
to be able to do anything is if we work together and find common ground and productive ways to move 
forward. I strongly encourage anybody who wants to be involved to get involved because the board and 
the ad hoc cannot do it on their own and it’s going to take everybody working together to make any 
changes and to move forward.  

 

I look forward to being of any service that I can if you select me to serve on your board. I appreciate the 
experience of working with the ad hoc committee this year. 

 

Sincerely, 

Amanda Kujala 

 


